
 
H-16, Textile Avenue, S.I.T.E., Karachi. Tel: 32560704-5, email: sg@site-association.org 

 
Dated: 8th May 2021 

Circular # 045 / 2020-21 
 
To: All Members of SITE Association (through email & Whatsapp)  
 

1. EIDUL-FITER HOLIDAYS 
 
So far, the Government of Sindh, has issued Notification 
No.CTC/(SGA&CD)/03(27)/2009 dated 7th May 2021 (copy attached) announcing the 
Eidul-Fiter holidays from 10th to 15th May 2021 (Monday-Saturday).  
 
Earlier Notification No.01/01/2020-Public dated 3rd May 2021, issued from the 
Ministry of Interior, Government of Pakistan, is also attached for reference.  
 

2. LOCKDOWN 
 
Under the NCOC guidelines “STAY HOME – STAY SAFE”, strict lockdown has been 
ordered from the morning of 9th May 2021 up to the evening of 16th May 2021.  
 
ORDER No.SOJI/8-I(04)2020(Stage-3 NPIs) dated 7th May 2021 issued by the Home 
Department, Government of Sindh, is attached in this regard which is to be strictly 
followed for avoiding any untoward incident.   
 
The SITE Association of Industry wishes its Members a very happy Eidul-Fiter.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Muhammad Faheem  
Secretary General  
 
Enclosed: as above.  
 


